
LONDON BOROUGH OF BARNET  
AUDIT AND INSPECTION OF ACCOUNTS 2012/2013 

 
THE AUDIT COMMISSION ACT 1998 AND THE ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT 
(ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2011  
 
Notice is hereby given that the accounts of the London Borough of Barnet, in respect 
of the financial year ended 31 March 2013, will be available for public inspection as 
set out below: 
 
1. From Monday 3rd June 2013 to Friday 28th June 2013, inclusive (between 

9.30 a.m. and 4.30 p.m. (weekdays only), any person interested  may:  
 

(a) Inspect the accounts to be audited and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, 
vouchers and receipts relating to them; and  

 
(b) make copies of all and any part of the accounts and those other 

documents; for which the council may make a charge for costs incurred.  
 

Any person wishing to exercise the rights, set out at (1) above, must make 
application in writing to the council’s Chief Operating Officer at:  
Building 4, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South, London N11 1NP or 
email: inspectionofaccounts@barnet.gov.uk 
  

 
2. The council’s External Auditor has appointed the date of Monday 1st July 2013, 

until the completion of the audit, for any local government elector for the area to 
which the accounts relate, or any representative of his/her, to question the 
auditor about the accounts and/or to make objections to the auditor as set out 
below:. 

 
(a) any, relevant, local government elector wishing to be provided with an 

opportunity to question the auditor about the accounts and/or or to object 
to the accounts, must send notice in writing to: 
Paul Hughes, Director, Grant Thornton UK LLP, Grant Thornton House, 
Melton Street, London, NW1 2EP or email paul.hughes@uk.gt.com 

 (b) any notice of proposed objection(s) must set out, clearly, the grounds on 
which the objection is made. 

 
A copy of the notice to the auditor, dealing with proposed objection(s) must be 
sent, at the same time, to the council. 

 
  
Chris Naylor, Chief Operating Officer 
Building 4, 
North London Business Park,  
Oakleigh Road South, 
London N11 1NP 
Email for notices:  InspectionofAccounts@barnet.gov.uk 
 


